
IMPORTANT
ANNOUNCEMENT

              

Our last day serving members 
from our New South location will be 

JANUARY 26, 2023.
 
 

Stay Connected

  @princetonfedcu

  Princeton Federal Credit Union

 As of January 27, 2023 we look forward to continue 
serving our members at our main branch location at 

774 Alexander Road, Princeton, New Jersey. 
 

We encourage you to visit the links to the right to learn how
you can continue to bank with us.

 
Contact us at 609-945-6200 if you have any questions.  

 
Thank you for your continued membership. 

How You Can
Continue To

Bank With Us 

Access your funds 
at our ATMs

Online and Mobile
Banking

Download the
Princeton FCU
Mobile App

Visit us at 774
Alexander Road
Princeton, NJ

Hop on the bus!
Tiger Transit (Rt 4)
available near our
main branch
location

http://princetonfcu.org/
http://princetonfcu.org/
https://www.princetonfcu.org/home/eservices/atm
https://www.princetonfcu.org/home/eservices/mobile/downloadable
https://www.princetonfcu.org/home/home
https://transportation.princeton.edu/getting-around/tigertransit
https://www.instagram.com/princetonfedcu/
https://www.instagram.com/princetonfedcu/
https://www.facebook.com/PrincetonFedCU
https://www.facebook.com/PrincetonFedCU

